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Honorable Members in Session: 

SUBJECT: Approval of Plans and Specifications for Water Main Replacement 
in 23rd Avenue, Freeport Boulevard to Larson Way 

SUMMARY  

The Division of Water and Sewers has prepared plans and specifications for the subject. 
project. Copy of said plans and specifications has been forwarded to the City Clerk 
and approval is recommended. 

BACKGROUND  

The steel water mains located in easements along 23rd Avenue which were installed in 
the 1940's are in an deteriorated condition. During the last several years it has 
been necessary for City maintenance personnel to make an excessive number of repairs 
to these badly deteriorated mains. Because of excessive maintenance cost, these water 
mains should be replaced. 

FINANCIAL DATA  

This project is included in the 1979-80 Water Distribution Capital Improvement Budget. 
Estimated construction cost is $56,000.00. The amount budgeted is $60,000.00 
(4-13-3030-1512-4820). 

RECOMMENDATION  

It is recommended that the plans and specifications be approved and that bids be 
received on January 20, 1981.

Respectfully submitted, 

aA4-7' 
Harry G. Behrens 
Manager Recommendation approved: 
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:
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